
Washington Township School District     

Parent Teachers Association 

  
Stacy Mott Tracy Padilla  Michele Wooley    
President    Vice President                                           Secretary   
stacyjmott@gmail.com tracyp1005@aol.com                                mwooley96@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
        March 4, 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We apologize for the cancellation of our March General Meeting.  Please note, we have 
rescheduled the meeting for Tuesday, March 10th at 7pm in the Library at Brass Castle School.  
We have a lot of exciting activities planned over the next couple of months.  If your schedule 
permits, please join us! 
 
All the best, 
 
Stacy, Tracy & Michele 
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